Paula Vandehey

From; \ - Nathan Loper

Sent: ~ Wednesday, October 08, 2014 12:57 PM

To: Pauia Vandehey

Subject: FW: Municipal Services Committee Meeting
Attachments: Bennett n. 323.JPG; 20141008123814119.pdf
Paula,

Mr. Brosman would like to appear before the MSC on October 21 to have the $75 fee waived for the non-compliant
electronic removal at his rental property at 323 N. Bennett Street. | have attached the CSR and picture of the television.

Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need additional information.

Thanks!
Nate

From: David Brosman [mailto:d brosman@hotmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 07, 2014 6:31 AM

To: Nathan Loper

Cc: David Brosman

Subject: Municipal Services Committee Meeting

Nate,

I spoke with you last week about the $75.00 Non-Compliance Electronics Collection Fee | received for a rental
property that | own at 323 N. Bennett Street. | would like to be put on the October 21 agenda for 2 reasons:

1. To ask that the fee be dismissed
2. To ask that the procedure for this policy be rewritten

Thank You,

David Brosman
707-4333
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